
.  

Congratulations to our Middle School One 

Act Play contestants and Mr. Gipson for 

placing FIRST at District at NCTC in 

Gainesville.  Our students worked really hard 

on Charlotte’s Web and the results show 

this.  Our judge said our show was leaps and 

bounds above the others!  Along with getting 

first place, a few students got individual 

awards. 

Ashley Mattheus as Templeton- Honorable 

Mention  

 

All Star Cast 

Gabrielle Turner as Sheep- All Star Cast 

Catherine Bisi as Charlotte- All Star Cast 

 

Daisy Ibarra- Outstanding Tech Crew 

 

Tarissa Ensminger as Wilbur- Best Actress (this 

award is only given to one female actor in the 

entire district, so she should be especially 

proud!) 

 

The Complete Cast is as follows: 

Tarissa Ensminger- Wilbur 

Kendall Chauncey- Fern 

Mikayla Jackson- Homer Zuckerman 

Jessica Lucas- Edith Zuckerman 

Hope Lederman- Lurvy 

Monica Diaz- Goose, Spectator, Announcer 

Kaitlyn Wofford- Gander/Fairgoer 

Ashley Mattheus- Templeton 

Gabrielle Turner- Sheep/Spectator/Fairgoer 

Catherine Bisi- Charlotte 

 

Technical Crew: 

Daisy Ibarra 

Mallory Glover 

Courtney Reed 

Rylee Anderton 
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Open House: Thursday, March 22, 2012 

 6:00-7:30 PM 
  

Special presentations will be as follows:  

  

6:00-6:15 6th grade band in gym  

  

   6:15-6:50 One Act Play in cafeteria  

  

6:50-7:05 7th grade band in gym  

  

7:15-7:30 8th grade band in gym 

 

 
Tech Apps 1 classes are working on a real life simulation of The Hub, a  

private social club for teens. Class members assume the role of a  Microsoft 

Office Specialist as they complete assignments using Microsoft Office  
applications. 

 

Tech Apps 2 classes are working on a real life simulation of The Dream 
Team.  Class members create their own professional sports team. Students 

complete assignments using Microsoft Office applications based on the 
needs of their team 

 

 Jr. Beta Club is planning a Beta Night Out on April 6th. Members will be 
dining out then attending a production of Alice in Wonderland at Casa  

Mañana. 

 


